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Blåvand Bird Observatory wants ringer assistant 

Since 1984, Blåvand Bird Observatory has ringed birds every spring and autumn on 

the whole and through the years, we’ve ringed more than 200.000 birds of many 

different species.  

As a support for our ringer, we need an assistant for the spring and autumn of 2017. 

The ringing seasons are from March 1rst to June 15th and from July 20th to 

November 15th. We use 242 meters of net, and from the beginning of autumn, we 

hope to be able to catch birds in a newly made Helgoland trap.  

You will help free birds from the net. Also, the birds must be measured 

biometrically. In order to be considered for the position, you must be able to 

determine the birds, and if you have previous experience with ringing, and possibly 

a license, it will be an advantage.  

Unfortunately, we are not able to offer payment, but we can offer you to live at the 

bird observatory without costs, where you will find all daily necessities such as bath, 

washing machine, wi-fi and all kitchen facilities. You must supply your own 

groceries.  

If you are interested, and able to participate, you can write to 

blaavandfuglestation@gmail.com. The minimum time period for a stay is 14 days, 

and people who are able to stay for longer periods of time will be preferred. Should 

you need additional information, you may contact observatory leader Henrik 

Bøhmer, tel. 22302244 or assisting leader Bent Jakobsen, tel. 24415230.  

You can follow our work on our website, www.blåvandfuglestation.dk  
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